
From: Helen Hutchison  
Date: Thu, Apr 29, 2021 at 10:45 AM 
Subject: Meeting technology 
 
Commissioners — 
 
This is a reminder that while the 2010 Commission met in person, all meetings were 
streamed and allowed for virtual participation by the public. The question you are facing 
as the pandemic limitations lift is about you and how you meet — and not about how the 
public can participate. You should absolutely continue to ensure that all of your 
meetings are accessible online, and that the public can participate remotely. 
 
Helen Hutchison 
 
------------------------------------------------------- 
Helen Hutchison (she/her) 
League of Women Voters of California 

 


